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NZISA dismisses Secretary from National Executive 

 
 

 

On 28th August 2018, the International Students’ Association (“NZISA”) has moved a 

motion to remove its current Secretary from the National Executive, on 

recommendation of the Representative Council under Clause 8.3.5 of the 

Association’s Constitution. We regret to announce that the motion was passed.  

This decision was an extremely difficult one to make and NZISA has taken careful 

steps to consider this matter.  

An interim National Secretary has been appointed to take over the responsibilities and 

duties of the outgoing secretary. Measures have been taken to ensure that no 

disruptions will arise on the operations of NZISA following this decision.  

NZISA will be holding its Annual General Meeting (AGM) on the 8th September, during 

its inaugural Conference.  

Candidates who are interested to run for NZISA 2019 National Executive are invited 

to send their nomination forms to the Returning Officer. For more information on the 

AGM, please visit www.nzisa.co.nz. 
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Interim Secretary shall carry on with the responsibilities and duties of 

the outgoing Secretary. 


